[image: image1.png]asian american ¢





Event Funding From the Asian American Cultural Center ‘12-13 
The Asian American Cultural Center (AACC) is excited to introduce a new programming initiative for the ‘11-12 academic year. Student groups can now apply for the Joint Events Fund and the House Use Fund.  The two new funds are designed to support collaboration between student groups that have not traditionally worked together in the past, as well as innovative programming that use the AACC’s facilities. 
Funding applications should include a description of the event, timeframe, detailed budget, and list of co-sponsoring organizations and departments.  It should be submitted at least two weeks before the date of the proposed event. 

Joint Events Fund

The Joint Events Fund provides partial to full funding for events put on by groups that have not frequently collaborated in the past.  AACC-affiliated groups can also couple with non-AACC affiliated student groups. The Fund is meant to foster new connections and dialogue within and beyond the Asian community at Yale.  Proposals to the Joint Events Fund should specify how the event fits into the mission of the Fund. Please email: cecil.wang@yale.edu

House Use Fund
The House Use Fund provides partial funding for events held inside the Asian American Cultural Center. New and creative uses of the Center’s facilities -its study rooms, computer room, kitchen, TV/game room and conference room will be given priority. Please email: cecil.wang@yale.edu
General Fund

The general fund provides partial funding for events by AACC-affiliated groups. It sponsors a broad range of events and does not have any program-specific requirements.  Please email: cecil.wang@yale.edu
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